
 

SEA/RP/pd/letter to Year7 new intake 
 
June 1st 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to thank you for working with us during this difficult and uncertain period.  
 
Firstly, may I thank those of you who have already completed the online information forms 
regarding your child on the school website.  If you have not already done so, please can I ask 
that you complete the online information forms no later than Friday 12th June 2020.   
 
Forms can be completed online using a desktop computer, laptop, tablet or mobile device.  
The online forms consist of 3 sections all of which must be completed.  The link to the 
documents can be found on our website www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/induction 
 
It is essential that all forms are completed in full to allow your child to receive full access to 
all Academy facilities such as IT use and extra-curricular clubs. 
 
Due to current circumstances, we are unable to host either our Induction Day or Induction 
Evening. We are currently in the process of uploading a virtual tour that will give your child 
an insight of what daily life will be like when they start in September.  You will be contacted 
once this is available to view on the website. 
 
 
Whilst, I am sure there will be some additional nerves surrounding transition may I stress to 
all parents that we are taking every possible measure to ensure a safe learning environment 
awaits your child in September.  In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact us on postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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